
LOS ALAMOS COUNTY HISTORICAL MUSEUM & SOCIETY

1921 Juniper
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544

P.O. Box 43 
505-662-6272

July 16» 1975

Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87501 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

On behalf of the Los Alamos County Historical Museum, I am currently 
undertaking the writing of a booklet entitled: "Who’s Who in Los 
Alamos History," for the Bicentennial celebration^. We are including 
persons, among others who helped in the recording of Los Alamos 
history a» a contribution to its present.

The booklet will be divided into time periods including information 
on each person's time in (or connection with) Los Alamos and their 
careers today.

We hope to receive your help on this project*. We need to receive 
this information by August 30, if possible^ as our printing date 
is to be October, 1975.

We would greatly appreciate your filling out the enclosed biograph­
ical sketch sheet, as well as sending any taped or written material, 
reminiscences, clippings, etc. on your career and on your life in 
Los Alamos.

The booklet will be a totally nonprofit edition and will serve as 
a Bicentennial project by the Los Alamos County Historical Museum 
for the benefit of the Los Alamos public.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this project^ If you have 
any questions about or suggestions for this project, please do not 
hesitate to write at the above address.

Sincerely

Margaret Wdhlberg 
Curator


